
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

MEETING OF THE SOUTHEAST WATER COALITION 

ADMINISTRATIVE ENTITY MEETING 

 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the July 21, 2022 regular meeting of the Southeast 
Water Coalition Administrative Entity was cancelled due to lack of a quorum.  The next 
Administrative Entity regular meeting is scheduled for September 15, 2022.  A special 
meeting may be held the week of July 25, 2022, in which case an agenda will be posted 
in accordance with the Brown Act. 
 
Dated: July 21, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Joanna Moreno 
Assistant Civil Engineer 
City of Vernon 
 

 


